JANUARY 2024 Post

		    BETHLEHEM CONSERVATION COMMISSION
				JANUARY 2024 MEETINGS

The conservation commission will meet twice in January due to the volume of wetlands and other permit applications that have been and are continuing to be, submitted to the NH Department of Environmental Services during the last few months and into 2024. 
These include the Eversource Transmission Line Rebuild project, the proposed Granite State Landfill in Dalton and the Second Seep Restoration Project (the seep runs from the NCES/Trudeau Road landfill into the Ammonoosuc River).

THURSDAY, JANUARY 11 AT 6 P.M.: This meeting will solely focus on setting priorities for the coming year. Among those are wetlands protection; management of the Tellman-Johnson Town Forest; Annual Roadside Clean-up; Adopt-a-Spot (ongoing voluntary roadside clean-up) program and coordinating with other groups in Bethlehem and surrounding towns.

FRIDAY, JANUARY 12 FROM 3 – 5 P.M.: This will be our monthly meeting. Items on the agenda will include updates on the three projects mentioned above. 

BOTH MEETINGS WILL BE HELD AT THE BETHLEHEM PUBLIC LIBRARY. ALL MEETINGS ARE OPEN TO THE PUBLIC.
